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Date: 2021-09-23

First Name: Angela

Last Name: Hoy

Title: Small Business Owner
Organization: Self

Address:

City: New Ulm

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

| am a resident of a rural community in SD18, our
current representative Lois Kolkhorst has extensive
knowledge of this area. She has severs our needs
well. A rural community has ver different needs than
an inner-city community. What one finds in a rural
community has no match to what is found in a rural
area. If SD18 is re-districted, it stands to lose a great
deal, as this district has no need for any inner-city
progression. By re-districting SD18, you the Senate
would be doing a grave injustice to the district and it’s
people.





